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“If they have wings, why make them walk?”

    

October  2016

Dear Parent/Carers, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you are aware, this half term we followed your requests and half of Year 4 have been swimming each week to gain extra practise and confidence.  As these children have had the opportunity to progress and become more confident in the water, we will now begin to rotate the classes on a half termly basis. 

During the next half term Mr Holman’s class will go swimming every Thursday beginning on the 3rd November and finishing on the 15th December. 

After the Christmas Holiday’s Miss Rushton’s class will go swimming every Thursday beginning on 5th January and finishing on 9th February.

Please note that the swimming coaches have asked the children not to bring any shampoo or conditioner and if possible the girls should be wearing swimming caps.  

If you have any further questions about swimming please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher.

Yours Sincerely, 


Miss Laura Rushton
Year 3/4 Team Leader 
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